

To: Alex Nuttall, Natasha Halikas



Good morning Alex and Natasha,

I hope you're both having a good morning so far.

I wanted to let you know that yesterday was Fresh Food Weekly's last delivery day. I haven't been able to get any help with running it and it's way too much work for one person to do and I just can't do it alone anymore. I also need funding to run the program properly. I'll make a public announcement about this either later today, or tomorrow or Friday by the latest.

I was wondering if I could set a meeting with Alex though, and bring to the meeting as well? And there's a few other people I would like to bring as well if that's okay?

If Alex is available to meet sometime between Jan. 25th and Feb. 8th, that would be preferred for us, but if not, would he be available after Mar. 3rd?

I would like to see if there's a way the City of Barrie could support the program, financially, among other ways. I also have plans to bring free produce to the other charities in Barrie as well (like, TONS).

Thank you Alex and Natasha and I'll talk to you soon!

Leah



Natasha Halikas

RE: Meeting with Alex?

To: Leah Dyck, Alex Nuttall

January 22, 2024 at 3:03 PM



Good afternoon, Leah,

Happy to arrange a meeting between yourself and Mayor Nuttall. This week's schedule is a bit tight, but would you be available Friday, Feb. 2 at 1:30pm?

Thanks.

Natasha Halikas

(she/her/hers)
Communications and Office Manager
Office of The Mayor
The City of Barrie
705-792-7900 ex 5053



70 Collier St. Barrie ON L4M 4T5 Service Barrie: 705-739-4242

www.barrie.ca | socials: @alexfrombarrie